
Dear South Bay Families,  

I hope you are enjoying the beginning of a 3 day weekend.  I am trying out a new Weekly Wave format.  
Rather than include the Weekly Wave as an attachment, I’ll include it within the body of this email.  In 
addition, I’ll be posting this letter on our South Bay website in a new section called “What’s New at 
South Bay?”  This section will include recent communication, updated monthly calendars, and flyers for 
PTA and school events.  If you are looking for something that was recently sent out, this will be a place 
for you to check in and find this information.  Please visit our website to take a look at 
http://www.wbschools.org/Schools/south_bay_elementary_school 

Weekly Wave September 28 – October 2:  

Monday, Sept 28  SCHOOL CLOSED – Yom Kippur  
 

Tuesday, Sept 29 Welcome back!  
PTA Fall Miss Chocolate Fundraiser Begins!  
 

Wednesday, Sept 30 Check out our PTA Lanyards Sale – Flyer attached and available in the What’s 
New at South Bay section of our website 
 

Thursday, Oct 1  October Family Calendar attached and on our website  
 

Friday, Oct 2 PTA Reflections submissions due today!  Flyer attached and available on our 
website.  
 
SB PTA Trivia Spirit Night @ 7 p.m. via  Zoom  - RSVP to our PTA by sending 
an email to SouthBayElemPTA@gmail.com with your child’s name to receive a 
Zoom link for the event.  See you there! Flyer attached and available on our 
website.  

 

Have a wonderful week ahead!  

With Warmest Regards,  

Christina Cotter  

Principal  

South Bay Elementary School  
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